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Attendance:       120 Participants  

Students Attended: All year B.Tech. students from all departments (mixed)  

Coordinated by:       Dr. S. Baskaran, Assoc Professor & Head, Dept. of ME & Dr. Anantha Raman L., Asst Professor, Dept. 

of ME  

Resource Person:  Mr. O. Sivanjaneyulu, Circle Inspector, Madanapalle.   

The event commenced at 12:30 PM, opened with a greeting to all attendees by Dr. Anantha Raman L., Assistant 

Professor of Mechanical Engineering at MITS, Madanapalle. This was followed by remarks from Dr. P. Ramanathan, the 

Vice Principal (Academics) followed by Mr. Dwarakanath, President, RRR Educational Academy, Madanapalle.  

Mr. Dwarakanath Sir initiated his talk by expressing his deep gratitude to the attendees, the organizing team, 

principal, and the management of MITS, Madanapalle for the chance to impart his expertise on "Road Safety".  

 

Mr. Dwarakanath sir focused his speech on the following objectives:  

• To create awareness about the importance of road safety.  

• To educate students about traffic rules and regulations.  

• To highlight the consequences of reckless driving and the importance of responsible behavior on the road.  

• To encourage students to become advocates for road safety in their communities.  

Then the session was given to Mr. O. Sivanjaneyulu, Circle Inspector, Madanapalle.  

  

Mr. Sivanjaneyulu addressed various important topics, including but not limited to:  

• The significance of obeying traffic rules.  

• The dangers of distracted driving.  

• Drunk driving and its consequences.  

• Pedestrian safety.  

• The importance of wearing helmets and seatbelts.  

• Sharing the road with other users, including cyclists and pedestrians.  

 The program included interactive sessions where students had the opportunity to ask questions and share their experiences 

related to road safety. Mr. O. Sivanjaneyulu provided practical advice and solutions to common road safety challenges.  



The awareness program on road safety by Circle Inspector Mr. O. Sivanjaneyulu was a resounding success in achieving 

its objectives. It provided valuable insights to engineering students on the importance of responsible road behavior, which is 

crucial for their safety and the well-being of the community. The knowledge gained during the program will undoubtedly 

contribute to a safer road environment.  
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